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Further  to  our  post  on Wednesday (8  April),  please note  that  the Jersey Government  are  currently
announcing  details  of  an  extension  of  financial  assistance  under  Phase  2  of  the  Co-funding  payroll
scheme.  It seems that the eligibility to qualify is being softened and the Scheme is being applied to
additional sectors.  An additional ray of hope for the Easter weekend.

The Voisin Law Employment Team (Dexter Flynn and Stephanie Habin) will keep you posted.
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